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The Local Traffic Committee is a Technical Committee of Roads and Maritime Services (RMS).  
The Committee operates under the authority conferred to Council by the RMS under the Transport 
Administration Act 1988. 

 

Council has been delegated certain powers from the RMS, with regard to traffic matters upon its 
local roads.  A condition of this delegation is that Council must take into account the Traffic 
Committee recommendations. 

 

There are four permanent members of the Traffic Committee, each of whom has a single vote only.  
The members are representatives of the NSW Police Force, the RMS, the Local State Member of 
Parliament (for the location of the issue to be voted upon) and a representative of Council. 
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MINUTES OF WOLLONDILLY SHIRE COUNCIL 
EXTRAORDINARY TRAFFIC COMMITTEE MEETING 

HELD AT THE ONSITE: PICTON HIGH SCHOOL, 480 ARGYLE STREET, PICTON NSW 2571, 
FOLLOWED BY SECOND MEETING:, WOLLONDILLY SHIRE COUNCIL, 62-64 MENANGLE 

STREET, PICTON NSW 2570 
ON MONDAY, 4 FEBRUARY 2019 AT 8:30AM 

 

PRESENT: Mike Nelson (Acting Director Infrastructure & Environment), Norma Toweel 
(Acting Manager Infrastructure Strategy & Planning), Chris Moule (Picton 
Buslines), Mick Tanner (Camden Police), Marcus Cotton (Campbelltown 
Police), Amanda Priestly (RMS), Amy Thompson (RMS), Michael Kavanagh 
(SINSW), Ian White (MACE), Kirk Martinez (STANTEC), Matt Metlege 
(SINSW), Stephen Craig (Taylor), Stephen Naughton (Bonacci), Karen Newell 
(Minutes) 

 

1 REPORTS 

1.1 ONSITE MEETING REGARDING PICTON HIGH SCHOOL DEVELOPMENT 

RECOMMENDATION 

For the consideration of the Committee. 

COMMENTS 

1. That traffic flow on Argyle Street at peak hour in the morning seemed to be operating 
smoothly.  

 
2. That the unformed section of Wonga Road appeared to be being used for parking and 

student drop-off. Further report to be prepared for LTC.  

Unanimously Supported. 

  
 

 

The minutes of this meeting were confirmed at the Traffic Committee Meeting held on 12 
February 2019. 

 

................................................... 

CHAIRPERSON 


